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LOCAL ELECTRICIAN
SPECIAL LOCAL RATES

10 YEARS EXPERIENCE

Experienced in
Renovations • New Installations

Bore Pumps • 3 Phase Gear
Generator Changeover • Hot Water Systems

Phone Licensed • Ovens

NO JOB TOO SMALL

Servicing
Kuranda – Speewah – Koah – Cairns

The kids at the Kuranda Community Kindergarten have had an eventful month! 
Lantern Parade: Everyone was busy preparing for our annual Lantern Parade, 
where we celebrate the Winter solstice and the coming of the warmer weather! All 
of the children helped out with making the beautiful lanterns using wax and paints. 
Thanks to everyone who helped out with making the lanterns and collecting milk 
bottles. Special thanks go to the Kuranda Coffee Republic and the Coffee Kitchen for 
keeping their milk bottles for us! Thanks also to Hartley’s Crocodile Adventures. The 
parade was a huge success with the children making their way with their lanterns 
around the oval next to the Kindy. 
Vacation Care: The Kindy offers Vacation Care during school holidays for children 
aged 3 to �. 3icN and choose your days. (ach day is filled with fun, games, stories, 
cooking and creative activities. Daily costs are $30 for a 2.30 pm pick-up and $50 for a 
5.30 pm pick-up (CCB can still be claimed, although the Government only offers 85% 
for school aged children.) Call us on 07 4093 8087 for more information about this 
school holiday program or to sign up for later in the year.
Kindy Enrolments & After School Homework Club: Spots are still available 
either for set days or casually. Call Tamara on 07 4093 8087 to secure your place. 
Kindy Kids Giant Jumble Sale: The Kindy will be holding its inaugural Kindy 
Kids Giant Jumble Sale on 
Saturday 14 July in front of St. 
Saviours Anglican Church. It 
will be cheap and cheerful with 
a bargain for everyone! We 
are looking for donations of 
clean kids clothes, toys, books, 
cakes, arts and crafts and 
anything else you might have 
that we could sell. Please drop 
all donations off to the Kindy, 
off Barron Falls Road. We are 
also looking for volunteers to 
help out at the stall on the day, 
so please let us know if you can 
help. 

The Kuranda Community 
Kindergarten Management 

Committee

Photo Caption: (Clockwise 
from top left) Kindy kids, 
Emalina, Eden, Hunter and 
Ethanuel show off some of 
the lovely lanterns for our 
Lantern Parade.


